
Environment Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 1 June 2010 
 
 
 
Review of Built and Natural Environment  
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
A tripartite meeting took place on Monday, 10th May.  At that meeting limited areas 
for the EIT review were identified and this was reported back to the Committee at its 
meeting on Monday, 17th May. 
 
At the meeting Richard McGuckin presented the Committee with a list of budget 
headings relating to the Council’s Built and Natural Environment agenda and it was 
identified that certain topics had yet to be EIT reviewed. They were: 

• The Urban Design Team 

• Car Park Charging (including the Blue Badge Scheme) 

• Driver training (motorcycle training; SBC Driver Scheme; Driver 
Improvements) 

 
Another tripartite meeting is to be arranged as Councillor Cook is now the 
appropriate Cabinet Member (previously Councillor Beaumont). 
 
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
At its last meeting the Committee received updates for its reviews of Wastes 
Management and Recycling, and Customer First and requested further information. 
 
At its next meeting the Committee will receive updates for the reviews of cemeteries, 
and animal welfare/dog fouling. 
 
 
 


